
 
Christ United Methodist Church 

Morning Worship: 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, October 25, 2020  

 

 

Gathering Music 

Welcome and Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Prelude 

Prayers of the People – Silent Prayer - Meditation Music 

Pastoral Prayer 

Baptism of Krystal and Mason Mulkey 

Welcome, Robin Kershner 
Representative from The Gideons International 

Hymn: #600 – Wonderful Words of Life 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rosanne Kalinowski, Pastor 
Home:  419.698.9908; Cell:  419.376.3618 

Email:  flameandcross@yahoo.com 

 

Participants: 
Minister ....................................................................................  Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist/Organist ............................................................................................ Kathy Bame 
 
Calendar for week of October 25 – October 31, 2020: 
Worship ................................................ 9:00 a.m. .................................... Sunday, Oct. 25 
Charge Conference .............................. 2:00 p.m. .................................... Sunday, Oct. 25 
Lions Club ............................................. 6:30 p.m. .................................. Monday, Oct. 26 
Trunk or Treat ...................................... 6:00-8:00 p.m. ......................... Saturday, Oct. 31 
 
Statistics for October 11, 2020: 
General Fund  ....................................................................................................... $748.00 
 
Attendance for October 18, 2020:  39 
 
Our speaker today, Robin Kershner, is from The Gideons International. A free-will 
offering will be collected to support this ministry. 
 
Charge Conference will be held this afternoon at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom. Presiding Elder: 
Dwayne Shugert from Rossford UMC. Pastor Rosanne will be at CUMC for the 
conference. You are welcome to join her in person or via Zoom. 
 
Drive Through Trunk or Treat with Cloverdale UMC will be held in our parking lot on 
Saturday, October 31 from 6-8 p.m. More info is on our FB page. 
 
Food Pantry: There continues to be a need. If anyone would like to donate to the Food 
Pantry, there is always a need for pasta/spaghetti sauce. 
 
Concerns: 
Vicky Allen 
Millie and Bob Broka 
The Toneff Family 
(please continue to pray for those whose names have been removed from the list) 
 
 
 

 


